
From: Tim Jones [mailto:l
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 5:41 PM 

To: Mills, Dorcas 

Subject: Premises Licence Application - Rinneroon, 130 Druid Street, London SE1 

Dear Dorcas, 

Many thanks for your email. I’ve now contacted all of the officers concerned and cc’d you 

into my responses. We hope this addresses all the points raised. Below in red is our response 

to any residents who may feel opposed to our license.  

I do hope this resolves matters for the respective authorities and residents. We very much 

want to work with all parties concerned to promote health and well being in our local 

community and will more than happy to address any further topics.  

Kind regards 

Tim 

We believe the venue will help reduce noise and public nuisance in the area. It will serve as the base 

for London City Runners, a running club which meets four times a week in the area's existing bars -- 

the Bottle Shop, and the Marquis of Wellington.  

The club is incredibly popular and regularly attracts large number of runners who will now be able to 

be contained safely within the premises. This will decrease noise pollution and allow us to further 

help the local community get into sport. 

Unlike other bars, this venues is unlikely to attract smokers (runners rarely smoke), which means 

there will be no need for people to stand outside in front of the venue. The x 3 toilets we provide and 

the mens urinal we feel will actively ensure that our members would never have a need to urinate 

outside of the premises. We’ll have x4 high definition CCTV cameras and if any member were to be 

found to doing this they would no longer be allowed to be part of the club. 
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